
MOAPIA Newsletter
Agency Updates, Events and Announcements, Career Connections, and more from the DC

Mayor's Office on Asian and Pacific Islander Affairs (MOAPIA)

A Message from the Director

Dear Community Members,

We are only a few days away from Mayor Bowser's Asian
American and Pacific Islander Heritage Month Celebration on
May 8th from 7:00 pm - 8:30 pm. Please note that we have
recently changed the location of the event in order to
accommodate more attendees. It will now be held at the
Lincoln Theatre located at 1215 U Street Northwest. There is
still time to RSVP for this special event if you have not had the
opportunity to do so: 2017AAPIHM.eventbrite.com 
 
In other exciting news, summer is right around the corner,
which means the Chinatown Park Series is coming back for the
third year in a row! We invite you to join us this May through
September for an exciting series of free events held in
Chinatown Park located at the intersection of I (eye) St and 6th St NW.
 
In order to promote a fit and active lifestyle for District residents, this event series includes
morning tai chi classes and evening fitness sessions that feature a variety of workouts such
as zumba, barre and yoga. We will also be hosting four movie nights in the park, so that
community members can enjoy films like Moana and Lion. To top it all off, on June 3rd from
11:00 am - 2:00 pm, we will host a community-wide picnic with lively cultural performances,
fun activity booths, arts and crafts and more! Please see the flyer below and save the dates.
 
This year, I am excited to announce that our Chinatown Park Series will be a part of
"Discover Chinatown Parks," an initiative that my office, DowntownDC BID, and Mount
Vernon Triangle CID have teamed up for. In addition to MOAPIA's events, daily visitors of
the park will also have access to new, outdoor tables and chairs, an outdoor workspace, ping
pong, the FRESHFARM Farmers' Market and more.
 
We look forward to seeing you at our summer events.

Warm regards,

David Do

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Q_CvoS5FLz_LjzxBpwzyZHkzH1nUF6sxsDjvIIcO48Ydwipa0xdtS9JGV0iML8gk7E62himGqytaOG1X6qIoVMcPy7W3d6MZPnUSc2FeS0e1sIXbzhWt9W7Ri-sXL9rBupln72UMjtt63SvBu0okl2HyxiPd_L-b&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Q_CvoS5FLz_LjzxBpwzyZHkzH1nUF6sxsDjvIIcO48Ydwipa0xdtSypK6d3SMVlmtrZ4aeDK1o3r5eKPbUfpNxWQ8_EKy7fiuYj9b3GLbO3WrMMrB9POjt6f8WTe0ZqRRx6fJECfj5iISMD8ECsc6OGssBy_8Ppb99BzkjOmub1sdP-QvtX8aw==&c=&ch=


Director, DC Mayor's Office on Asian and Pacific Islander Affairs
 

MOAPIA News 

Highlights and Updates
 

 

Have you seen these new trash receptacles in Chinatown? In order to accentuate and enhance the

cultural identity of Chinatown, MOAPIA released these newly designed receptacles just in time for

Asian American and Pacific Islander Heritage Month. These trash cans also utilize a relay to help

the DC government gather data to more efficiently deploy city services.

       



Twice a week, MOAPIA's outreach team visits businesses across the District to offer information

about government programs and resources. Resources are provided in the business owner's

native language and staff follow-up to help address any issues or complaints. 

Check out more photos from our recent community outings and events by following us

on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram (@dcmoapia)

Upcoming Events

AAPI Heritage Month and 30th Anniversary of MOAPIA 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Q_CvoS5FLz_LjzxBpwzyZHkzH1nUF6sxsDjvIIcO48Ydwipa0xdtS_ckoYiTdx_L6Wz-5YrFZPJQ-7zCDOl7g7oe0ThQzdnjEAr7zPnu1FxPICGWdc506-Ud_LUSfnQmKuL-aOwnjpWKPDUhw2Pm71Rra79bdE53PsSCZ7kREzep539WfJSSWw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Q_CvoS5FLz_LjzxBpwzyZHkzH1nUF6sxsDjvIIcO48Ydwipa0xdtS9TWYIBuYobIh_leHen4Ap4wRh24PeFIDFwMq219Od-67THgWvxaR1hWtJof8K8QLMTDXeysl_oDA3f_9DZyCAE99nsHnmFoTMFF5W1_Z50cbFzylMbzAZabwjrQ6MUPlQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Q_CvoS5FLz_LjzxBpwzyZHkzH1nUF6sxsDjvIIcO48Ydwipa0xdtS_ckoYiTdx_LQjWTI30x6hA000vUWDU3QHl2tev-D8sE760VVSv-WULlQGA9mTGS0LYaCHiaqkmTstb8ZkNngjBtS1cz_klD_aH5Pamh3kfUwI_BB8NVLPQWb2mK_pULfQ==&c=&ch=


Join us for this special event on Monday, May 8th, 2017 from 7:00-8:30 pm! Please note the
change in location. Admission is free, but an RSVP is required: 2017aapihm.eventbrite.com 

2017 Chinatown Park Series: Save the Dates!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Q_CvoS5FLz_LjzxBpwzyZHkzH1nUF6sxsDjvIIcO48Ydwipa0xdtS5BqwNMdAn-6dLptVtesUV-Nyf6nx5StSdr0WYxEij1p-oGBHr-pg6qJSQmNIN9CICBtB5j-4gGr5HTgRDcF8LOQItOuucmwwPNFu60sw6ndaawpgXECl5lVGCksBmQcJQ==&c=&ch=


This summer, join us for an exciting series of free events in Chinatown Park located at the
intersection of I St and 6th St NW. Stay tuned for more details and information about how to

register!

Announcements



Bilingual Staff Available at Department of Human Services

A bilingual staff member will be on-site from Monday to Wednesday each week (8:30 AM - 4:30
PM) at the Department of Human Services (H Street Service Center) to provide assistance to

limited English proficient Chinese American clients. 

Free Transportation Options for Medicaid Recipients and Seniors in DC



Our office has produced a short guide that lists free transportation options for seniors and Medicaid
recipients living in DC. To download a copy of the flyer, please click here.

Career Opportunities

Job Opening: Community Outreach Assistant (Bilingual)

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Q_CvoS5FLz_LjzxBpwzyZHkzH1nUF6sxsDjvIIcO48Ydwipa0xdtS9qXmLx385I3rDrZ8oBH7PCDFqrcCvwP13eo-c_1t7wUPUeKsIwGh-3O73ZR0Ictm9HUVPtwDcZHqlEP0N6w-rcU4VYnjixSXGKziJo77tXfvHxGHvfzztQXC9ITQi2ikyGGsK1OU6nuXQMyFI8Zx7zx1i5wCrKleViVFy5XZ1ArMYyNrz0nMq8O9C5pulPBFtY0UPUZVRf5&c=&ch=


We are currently looking for a Community Outreach Assistant to join our team. For more

information and to apply, please visit the job posting.

Internship Opportunities!

We are seeking motivated individuals interested in public service and the Asian American and

Pacific Islander (AAPI) community. For more information about internship opportunities with

MOAPIA, please visit our website.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Q_CvoS5FLz_LjzxBpwzyZHkzH1nUF6sxsDjvIIcO48Ydwipa0xdtS7qPQYY20t2soQRFIkZo8ube-4IYacH2UEirZXmx-t4g7yBkSFV0U911OaCSNyISpyxYFaZCQlt6A2CkA2lcXzf0AHFPpx03Oca18ybeYSLtHjtjcEyu4yJoihsYrQ6fZhC_1eZPuCBKjl4y9pS_Bf2QKdE7zXvqyOCYfsTn5tjjePbQq_dwddu_GzIXacqlyEYJuodSSBsX&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Q_CvoS5FLz_LjzxBpwzyZHkzH1nUF6sxsDjvIIcO48Ydwipa0xdtS7qPQYY20t2sDw3zrbOzwmCHlkpj5zFYc9ibtoufZC7Qsa2g6NM6lqnkZf2dVQDuaWF1aJVP9USpIVlRsinYCNlxPo3Tq6B1axaqXeVEnNNSXE4lX4XT7Cge0wGNaBBsGcYQn2lGB75bQtj5BV5pY0eRcqnPdJNDSTQ2_Otibf67&c=&ch=


DC Mayor's Office on Asian and Pacific Islander Affairs
 oapia@dc.gov | (202) 727-3120 | www.apia.dc.gov

Follow us on social media:

   

mailto:oapia@dc.gov
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Q_CvoS5FLz_LjzxBpwzyZHkzH1nUF6sxsDjvIIcO48Ydwipa0xdtS9JGV0iML8gk7E62himGqytaOG1X6qIoVMcPy7W3d6MZPnUSc2FeS0e1sIXbzhWt9W7Ri-sXL9rBupln72UMjtt63SvBu0okl2HyxiPd_L-b&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Q_CvoS5FLz_LjzxBpwzyZHkzH1nUF6sxsDjvIIcO48Ydwipa0xdtSx6EJSM92OBMRm3b-RuUtWD9Z_aPvDWaJSHWGFlXciqE1RoAMeyk_cDXxDDKdEk7iRSrC9t0fDqLOMn6lYrkYNdk_GLeUU33xfq4B0CSnW2LN3eikgH89S3lD-dof9oJlA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Q_CvoS5FLz_LjzxBpwzyZHkzH1nUF6sxsDjvIIcO48Ydwipa0xdtSx6EJSM92OBM2nH-OTfl6CtW1ekwn7ldqpLeGR7AmKbhWH_B645prVgzUIU7As-i_-IVwsIpK6CahbCyAHEyOYDEK0dO-IoH_HWcEUVwgXNS_hp0gkfdQyS9ERWlWDfRNQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Q_CvoS5FLz_LjzxBpwzyZHkzH1nUF6sxsDjvIIcO48Ydwipa0xdtS4DwdFCLs0NduUT00-LCBDNmWyk_wHyqbl06EYA-Btywx9AxX0OJAxEv3rlKa3BXXsSrd38dOZ-xpsQlfN41mTlDnA8Z2ysCWOBKUzwPFeeMr52BZ0Dyr-iP4rZFe88zFg==&c=&ch=

